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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

August 24, 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR COOPER HOLT
V. F. W.

FROM: MORTON C. BLACKWELL
SPECTAL ASSISTANT TO THE PRESIDENT
FOR PUBLIC LIAISON

SUBJECT: Speeches at VFW Convention

Enclosed is a copy of Judge Clark's speech given to your 1982
convention in Los Angeles. Mrs. Dole does not have a final
copy of her speech -- in fact she asked that we check with you
to see whether a tape was made fram which she could get a final
copy of her own talk.

We have asked Mrs. Dole about providing you with a draft copy for
use in ypur publication and will let you know the outcome.

Enclosure






































































































































































March 22, 1982

Mr. Morton Blackwell

Special Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison

The White House

Washington, D. C. 20500

RE: VFW CONGRESSIONAL DINNER

Dear Mr. Blackwell:

Commander-in-Chief Arthur J. Fellwock of the Veterans
of Foreign Wars was pleased to receive your acceptance of his
invitation to attend the Annual VFW Congressional Dinner honoring
Members of Congress.

A complimentary ticket is enclosed for your use--please
be certain to bring the ticket with you. Table assignments will
be printed in a guest seating list booklet which will be available
upon entrance to the Sheraton Washington Ballroom. This booklet
will also be distributed at the reception.

May I remind you that the Dinner will be held in the
Sheraton Washington Ballroom of the Sheraton Washington Hotel at
7 p.m. on Tuesday, March 30, preceded by a reception at 6 p.m. in
Exhibit Hall B--the Dinner will conclude around 9:15 p.m.

Sincerely yours,
}7’//5 z
/ I /W

COOPER T. HOLT
Executive Director
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April 19, 1982

Thought you would be interested in
having copies of the enclosed letters
to General Walters, Mrs. Dole, and
Ambassador Kirkpatrick relative to

our National Convention in August.







-2-

In closing, let me ¢« - ate you on hehalf of the 1,9 million members of
the Velerang of For r6 and the ) thousand men :rs of vur Ladles
Aw:ilfary on your sclection as recipient of this high hornor,

We loock forward to hearlr from you soon,

£ :rely yours,

ARTHUR J. FELLWOCK
Conzander-in-Chlief
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May 22, 1982

Mr. Morton Blackwell

Room 191

0ld Executive Office Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20501

Dear Mr. Blackwell,

The State Dedication for the " Monument to the Living " on
May 22, 1982 had worked out very well as planned.

The Chairman Joint Chief of Staff, General John Vessey and
Mr. Jan Scruggs director of Vietnam Veterans National Memorial
were delighted with the week-end.

As the State Chairman and VFW Public Relations, Our weather
was in favor of the organization and all was secure.

The Presidents letter would have added state ceremony and
the M.C. used Mr. Gerald R. Ford's letter as the main theme.

He also read Mr. Bob Hope's telegram, the U.S.0. President,
and the Governor's Proclamation.

I'm working on the After-Action Report and we will send the
copies to you and to Mr. Reagan, when we receive the Presidents
letter of acknowledgement for our State Historical Society.

I appreciate the concern you and the staff have given me in
Washington, D.C., also the numerous phone calls and my Sincere
Thanks for following up on my last phone call. In regards to
our Presidents letter.

Best Regards.
N

Daniel ujeaa,~Jr. 28
State Chairman
Public Relations



























May 18, 2

For your informati
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